
From: Brent Kossick <brent.kossick@uwasc.org>
To:  

Date: 9/5/2013 4:01:41 PM
Subject: City Year Featured in Columbia Metropolitan

Hello Commissioners, AmeriCorps Programs, and UWASC Staff,

Please take a moment to read Columbia Metropolitan's article featuring our AmeriCorps program, 
City Year.  The article does a great job touching on the member experience and features comments 
from program staff and city leaders.

http://columbiametro.com/Columbia-Metro/September-2013/City-Year-Columbia/

Best,


-- 

Brent Kossick
Director - South Carolina Service Commission

United Way Association of South Carolina -
400 Arbor Lake Drive, Columbia, SC 29201

803.361.9684

www.liveunitedsc.org
Give. Advocate. Volunteer.

LIVE UNITED.
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